
CCG12. Annual Assurance Statement 2021-22 and CCGC Business 
 
The Committee considered a report by the Senior Service Manager 
presenting the draft Clinical and Care Governance Annual Assurance 
Statement to the Committee for approval. Subject to the Committee’s 
approval, this would then be presented to the IJB in September for 
consideration as a suite of Annual Assurance Statements. The report also 
noted the CCGC membership and terms of reference require to be 
reviewed. 
 
Decision 

 

The committee approved the draft Annual Assurance Statement 
2021-22. 

 
 
 


